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I join many other taxpaying Oregonians in my strong opposition to this bill. I believe 

that if enacted this bill will strip the right of elected representatives of rural 

communities of their ability to regulate tax policies for their constituents and centralize 

the control of tax policy in population centers. In addition will further subsidize non-

working non taxpaying Oregonians by shifting even more of the tax burden to 

property owners outside of the urban centers. I believe this legislation to be 

unconstitutional and authoritarian and strongly discourage its passing out of 

committee. 

 

Sincerely William Prosser ( Veteran and Taxpayer) 


